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Comments: The proposed project needs better analysis of what is a genuinely vital road in need of clearing to
prioritize them for the sake of visitors, staff and fire safety. The proposed project has not seemed to account for
harm to watersheds due to tree removal and the harm to wildlife with its proximity to Critical Habitat Units. There
is no need for the project to be of this scale and this expense at this time. Scale back the project to a smaller
area, roads of more frequent and vital use and those zones where trees in question are 75% destroyed or more.
The state of the SCZ and Paradise fire sites have proven the forests can come back. Trees are more important
than antique Grade 2 roads.



